GODALMING TOWN COUNCIL

PRESS RELEASE

MEET YOUR NEIGHBOURS!

The Godalming Joint Burial Committee invites all neighbours of Eashing Cemetery to drop in and meet

the Committee at St Marks Community Centre, Franklyn Road on Saturday, 20 November 2010 between

10.00 am and 12.00 Noon.

This will be an opportunity to see some displays about the Godalming Joint Burial Committee's work and

how it runs the cemetery; to meet the Chairman, Councillor Andrew Wilson, the Clerk, Miss Louise

Goodfellow, and other Members of the Committee and (weather permitting) a chance for a guided walk

around the cemetery and the chapels to see the work that the Committee has been doing (anyone

wishing to take a walk around the cemetery is advised to bring sensible shoes, preferably Wellingtons).

This event is open to all, tea and coffee, soft drinks and cake will be served and the Committee looks

forward to meeting its neighbours.

Ends

In case of query please contact:

Louise Goodfellow

Godalming Town Clerk - 01483 523575 or townclerk@godalming-tc.gov.uk

Release Date: 15 November 2010